
Monday 11th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Card Orders

Exciting news! The children have been hard at work creating their very own Christmas cards at school, and they will 
be bringing home their sample card this week.

To view your child’s unique design, simply click Find your design . When prompted, enter the code found on the 
back of their sample card (the code is case sensitive).

There is a minimum delivery charge of £1.50, with final delivery costs calculated in your PayPal cart based on the 
weight of your order.

Be sure to place your order by Friday 1st December 2024  to ensure delivery before Christmas. Unfortunately, we 
are unable to guarantee timely delivery for any orders placed after this date.

Kind regards,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of Schools

https://www.myschoolprinting.co.uk/shortcode.html

